
From:   Ryan Lamm   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   August 03, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0189-EX-RR-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

RE: File Number 0189-EX-RR-2011

Can you please advise me of the status of this renewal.
Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
Monica R. Trollinger
Associate General Counsel
Southwest Research Institute


